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Dear Mr. Starwick,

Attached please find Infinium Capital Management, LLC’s comment in connection with Hard Eight Futures, LLC’s
April 21, 2008, Petition to the CFTC, and the CFTC’s June 17, 2010 Request for Comment in connection with that
Petition. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding Infinium’s submission.

Regards,
Matt Schinzel

Matthew C. Schinzel
Chief Compliance Officer and Counsel
INFINIUM CAPITAL MANAGEMENT, LLC/INFINIUM SECURITIES, LLC
600 W. Chicago Ave. I Suite 300N I Chicago, IL 60654

P: 312.601.7996 I F: 312.770.1763 I E: matt.schinzel@infiniumcm.com
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